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TO RECEIVE FUTURE NOTICES TO MARINERS BY E-MAIL, 

PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE www.pla.co.uk 

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may 
be recorded in the VTS Centres at Gravesend and Woolwich 

 

 

 

UPDATED PLA PUBLICATION 
 

RECREATIONAL USERS GUIDE 
 

 
(Front Cover of new Recreational Users Guide) 

 
The Port of London Authority (PLA) has recently published a revised and updated 
Recreational Users Guide aimed at leisure users in the Port of London. 
 
The revised guide includes; updates to Port buoyage, general improvements to the wording 
and layout. As such, this now supersedes all previous versions, which are no longer valid. 
Therefore, any remaining copies should be withdrawn.  
 
Copies of the new Recreational Users Guide are being distributed to all Tidal Thames 
Navigators’ Club (TTNC) members and should be received shortly. Please visit our leisure 
user’s website – www.boatingonthethames.co.uk – to enquire about joining the TTNC. 
 
Copies of the guide are available free of charge by contacting our TTNC Administrators by 

emailing: TTNC@pla.co.uk, although the PLA reserves the right to charge for orders greater 
than six copies. 
 
The Recreational Users Guide is also free to download from both: www.pla.co.uk – (Safety 
Tab – Regulations and Guidance) and www.boatingonthethames.co.uk, along with copies of 
the PLA Thames Byelaws, General Directions and other Codes of Practices, which can be 
printed or saved onto mobile devices. 
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